
 

AMENDMENT NO.1 

 

Date: 30 March 2020 

Subject: Amendment Nr.1 To RFP for “Renewal of software infrastructure of Turkish Employment Agency” 

Ref: UNDP-TUR-RFP(KFW)-2020/02 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Please kindly note that the submission deadline is extended for the subject RFP issued on 21 February 2020 for 

“Renewal of software infrastructure of Turkish Employment Agency”.   

You are kindly requested to prepare and submit your proposals in response to our subject RFP with the consideration 

of this amendment, with all other clauses of the RFP remaining valid. 

Please be sure that your proposals are submitted electronically on or before the submission deadline on April 15, 

2020; 23:59 (GMT - 5, EST, New York)  through UNDP ATLAS e-tendering system (accessible at 

https://etendering.partneragencies.org ). 

                                                                                                                                Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                     

                  UNDP Turkey Country Office 
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